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Dear Mr Gray

Tweed Shire CouncilPlanning Proposal PP18/0002 seeking to
remove the prohibit water extraction and bottling

I am writing to advise you that Council resolved at their meeting of 1 9 July 201 9 to
discontinue the current Tweed Shire Council planning proposal PP18/0002 -
Prohibition of Water Extraction and Bottling.

Consistent with this resolution it is requested that the planning proposal PP78/0002
Prob/6/f I/Mater Extract/on and goff//ng be withdrawn. Council may pursue the
preparation of a new planning proposal.

The resolution and report to Council are attached for your information

Should you require any further information please contact either Robyn Eisermann
Senior Strategic Planner on 6670 2562 or myself on 6670 2520.

Yours faithfully

, )'\-
bndthdn Lynch

Acting Coordinator Strategic Planning and Urban Design


